
From: Susan Booth <  
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 5:24 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless Hubs 
 

To all Councillors, 

 

There is much nay saying about the homeless hubs, with many supporting them but not in 

their neighbourhood. 

I believe that the community, councillors, researchers, funders, and government have done 

their due diligence with choosing the initial 5 sites and for determining the populations 

they will serve. 

I also believe that the wrap around model is excellent and the result of much research, 

trial and error.  They need to be tested and tried in ALL possible neighbourhoods - with 

these 5 showing the rest of us the way.  

Let's make London a community that pulls together, that supports with compassion, 

empathy, and tangibles those who need a hand-up. 

We will be stronger because of it and an example of what can be done for the rest of the 

country. 

 

Sincerely,   

Susan Booth 
 

 


